
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Staff changes – Andersen and Tolkein classes 
 
For health and safety reasons and to support a staff pregnancy, Mrs Mitchell has moved from 
Andersen class to Tolkein class with immediate effect.  She will be sharing the teaching of 
Tolkein class with Ms Fox. 
 
Mrs O’Reilly will continue to teach Andersen class. 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rhiannon Rimmer 
Head of Independence 
 
 


